
 

 

 

Achieving Excellence Together in a Caring Community 

 

 

November 29th, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

TEA TIME CONCERT – WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 13TH 

 

We are thrilled to announce our upcoming and first ever 'Tea Time Concert', which will be held on 

December 13th  from 3:15 to 4:00 pm.  The aim of this concert is to provide an informal opportunity 

for children in Years 2-6 who play a musical instrument (including voice lessons) to perform in front of 

a friendly audience.  Our Music Ambassadors will introduce the concert.  Parents just need to arrive at 

usual school pickup time and make their way to the school hall where the concert will take place. 
 
If your child is interested in performing, please let us know by Monday December 4th by completing 

the form at https://forms.gle/MPP7APZ2UtEMm1rT8 .   

 

We hope to accommodate everyone who wishes to perform, but if we receive too many applications 

we will select randomly and give any children who are not selected the first opportunity next term.  

We will let you know if your child will be performing by December 6th. 

 

Please note that this is not a general talent show as we have in the summer term – it is designed for 

those children receiving instrumental or voice lessons (either in or out of school) to perform a short 

piece to an audience – please speak to your child’s instrument teacher if you are unsure if they have a 

piece ready to perform.  It does not matter whether they are Grade 1 or Grade 5 – all abilities are 

welcome. 

 

If your child is performing and requires a backing track to accompany their piece, please send it to Mr 

Dennis (ddennis14@suttonmail.org) by December 8th, or let us know what the track is if it can be 

streamed online for example, so we may prepare the backing track list order in good time. 

 

We are looking forward to a delightful afternoon of wonderful performances! 

 

Kind regards 

 

Dave Dennis 

Assistant Headr 
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